
 
 
From: Emma Voyce <EVoyce@edenstonegroup.com>  
Sent: 29 April 2022 12:02 
To: Carlisle, Heather <Heather.Carlisle@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: Dan Armstrong <DArmstrong@edenstonegroup.com>; Tookey-Williams, Jill <Jill.Tookey-
Williams@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ross On Wye Phase 4C. Planning Ref: 220787 
 
Good afternoon Heather, 
 
As we are awaiting further consultee responses, we have updated the turning head to Jill 
requests and attached layout and tracking for your information. If yourself and Jill are 
satisfied with the regularised turning head I can update the remaining drawings pack now or 
await to see if there are any comments from outstanding consultee or yourself.   
 
We have also, as a separate update, amended the plot numbers to follow suit with the rest 
of the site. If this creates a problem for you, we are happy to revert back to the original plot 
numbers for this application, if you could let me know what you would prefer we can 
accommodate either way.   
 
Kind regards, 
 

Emma Voyce  
Design Manager   

  

Building 102, Wales 1 Business Park 
Magor, NP26 3DG 
t: 01291 674800 
e:  evoyce@edenstonegroup.com 
 
Please note that my working days are Monday, Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday 
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